
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Here are a few reminders for our trip next week 

(Wednesday 18th July) to the Warner Bros. Studio Tour: 

The Making of Harry Potter. 

 

Please bring your children to school in their uniform at normal 

time with a packed lunch in a named carrier bag. 

If your child would like to visit the gift shop then they can 

bring in no more than £15 spending money in the named bag 

provided. 

The children do not need to bring cameras as we will be 

capturing the day with the school cameras. 

We will be leaving the Studios at 3pm and hope to be back at 

school for pick up from Waylands gate at 4pm. Any changes due 

to traffic will be communicated via Twitter on the school 

website. 
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